
 

 

1. Reminder that tomorrow is a Provincial Pro D Day – No School! 

     Early dismissal again today. Please leave school is you do not have a           

conference. 

 

2. Cross Country - Would all Cross Country Runners come to a short meeting at 

Nutrition Break today for information about our Meet and to get jerseys. 

 

3. There will be No Grade 7 Girls Volleyball practice today after school due to 

conferences. Practice Monday morning at 8 AM. 

 

4. Hello Citadel Artists! Our Yearbook cover design contest is now in full swing. 

You are welcome to submit your ideas to Mr. Gill & Weir anytime before 

Thursday, October 26th at 3:15pm! The design will need to be created as one 

sheet of regular 8 ½ by 11 inch paper for the front cover, and one sheet of 8 

½ by 11 inch for the back cover.   

The cover can use any appropriate style of art but must include:  

ÉCOLE CITADEL MIDDLE SCHOOL  

2023-2024  

Taking Care of Ourselves, Others, and This Place   

     You can check out the example templates that will are posted around the 

school to check that your sizes are right and you haven’t forgotten 

anything!   

    You can use any 2D art medium, including but not limited to, crayons, pencil 

crayons, sharpies, felt pens, gel pens, paints, collages, or digital artwork as 

long as it is your own unique creation and does not infringe on anyone’s 

trademarks or copyright. You can submit more than one idea if you want to!   

     See Gill or Weir for more details.  

 

 

 

Citadel Middle School 

Thursday, October 19th  

 



 

 

5. Citadel Cares Candy Sales - Candy sales are back at Citadel for ONE DAY 

ONLY.  On Tuesday we will be holding a ONE DAY only candy cup sale.  We 

will be selling them at recess and at lunch.  Please come and support us. 

 

 

6. Pizza, pizza, pizza - That's right students and staff, Citadel Cares will be 

holding their monthly pizza sale this coming Thursday.  Again, that is a pizza 

sale this coming Thursday.  We have ordered a lot more pizza and donuts this 

time, so come on out and support us!  

 

 


